
HARYANA COLLEGE TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION 

(Affiliated to AIFUCTO) 

Name Of the College Unit :                

 

            Dated :  6 -10-2010 

To 

 The  Chief Minister, 

 Haryana, 

           

Subject:  Request To Give  Withdraw Undemocratic Letter of HEC dated  29-01-2008.  

Hon’ble  Sir,   

 

We, the teachers of the Govt. aided Colleges are facing a discrimination as we  are being 

denied  mobility through a letter dated 29-01-2008 that necessitates three month notice as well 

as three month salary while resigning from the Institution.  In Govt.  colleges, only  three month 

notice is applicable. In aided colleges too, the HEC office letter no. 3/2- 2002 C-4 (3) had 

already made this provision. But due to reasons known to none, the letter of 2002   was nullified 

by the HEC  letter dated29-01-2008. We request you to intervene so that the discriminatory 

letter is  withdrawn  immediately. 

Sir, wish to bring to your kind notice that this particular issue was also prominently pointed out 

by worthy Rajya Sabha Member and eminent educationist Dr. Ram Prakash at HFUCTO 

convention at Kurukshetra University on December 9, 2008.  We have also represented to the 

concerned officials several times and various levels in this specific level.  

 

 Sir, we  seek  your kind intervention to address this problem of great urgency.  

With thanks     

    ( Unit Members) 

                                                  

 


